

TOWN OF BELLEAIR RECREATION DEPARTMENT

918 OSCEOLA RD., BELLEAIR, FL 33756 PHONE: (727)518-3728 FAX: (727)588-3778

John R. Yevich, Recreation Director Eric Wahlbeck, Assistant Recreation Director Rachel Schneider, Recreation Programmer Sara Borger, Recreation Service Clerk

May 16th, 2011

Mr. Bill Uhler, CEO Mr. Bill's Fine Foods P.O. Box 231 Indian Rocks Beach, Fl. 33785

Dear Bill:

On behalf of the town's recreation department staff and advisory board, I would like to thank you for supporting this year's annual road race, the Belleair Sunset 5K and Fun Run.

The recreation department relies heavily upon donations to ensure the quality and success of our road race event and your hot dogs, lemon aid and funnel cakes were the big hit of the post-race festival. With the excellent support we received from local individuals, professionals and the business community, this year's event was a greater financial success than any previous race. Your donation and participation, valued at \$1,700, was a big part of that success.

Once again, thank you for your sponsorship and participation. Time after time you have supported the many events and fund raisers sponsored by the Belleair recreation department and for this we are most grateful.

Sincerely,

John R. Yevich Recreation Director